
Parents, 

As you may have noticed, I use an Acceptable Use Policy in my classroom. I 

think this is a great way to set rules, boundaries and explain consequences to 

my students. It gives them a clear idea of what is expected of them in my 

classroom. I think it is equally important to have an Acceptable Use Policy in 

place at home as well as in the classroom. If you would like to put one into 

action in your home, please feel free to use the template provided on my website. 

Let’s have a great year in and out of the classroom! 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Cassidy Brewer Snyder 

 


